
 

 
 

 

Calton Road 
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01452 527689 

admin@caltonprimary.co.uk 

www.caltonprimary.co.uk Skills, Togetherness, Aspiration, Resilience, Success 

29th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

                                                   Extra – Curricular Clubs Summer Term 

 

We are very pleased to be offering various extra-curricular clubs within our school, as this enables our 

children to learn skills to become part of a team, achieve their goals, show respect towards their peers and 

relish in the success of completing a club at our school. Please refer to this letter and the chart overleaf, for 

all the information regarding these clubs.  

Each club will be starting during the week beginning Monday 9th May. Clubs will run until week ending Friday 

8th July. 

Clubs this year are running after school, children can only choose a club which is available to their year 

group. They will begin straight after lessons and finish at 4.15pm for Key stage 1, and 4:20pm for Key stage 2. 

If your child has been successful in gaining a place in a club, they will be sent home with a slip including the 

details of the club.  

 

The chart attached along with this letter shows information on where to pick your child up from. Please 

collect your child promptly at the directed time and pick up location. 

If you would like your child to attend a club, then please follow this link and answer the appropriate 

questions by the Wednesday 4th May.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4Ox3f8VKW0C3z0Sd_PnZYym0Q0Fkw1NCtBJSEcbs8VpUNDV
BUlRCR0dXQUtMMzVNS0tMQUU5VjJaSC4u  
 

Each club has a limited amount of spaces; therefore, children will be selected through a ‘names out of a 

hat’ scenario. Please can we ask that only 2 clubs are selected for each child (stating 1 as their first choice 

and 2 as their second choice of club).  

Please also ensure that you check that the club is for the appropriate year group for your child/children.  

 

Young Voices- will continue with the current children, who attend. We will recommence on 

Tuesday 26th April until Tuesday 24th May. 

Hockey Club- due to matches being held on the following dates 11/05/22, 08/06/22 and 29/06/22, 

hockey club will not run as unfortunately we do not have enough adults to attend the matches as 

well as lead the club. 

 

Many thanks, 

The Calton Team 
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